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Dear Parents/Carers, T
Well we have come to the end of another week in school. Thank you again for continuing to support
attendance and punctuality, but we have unfortunately gone down in our attendance again. We even
have some classes in the 70%s, which is obviously very low. | continue to hope that if we work
together this will improve, so | have my fingers crossed for that next week. Our dropping off and pick
up times seem to be running smoothly and it looks like we have got into a good routine. Please
remember that you need to maintain a social distance from each other whilst waiting and if you can’t
do that a face covering should be worn.

Breakfast club is running well in parallel with our staggered start times, remember this is free to all
children so everyone can come along at their allotted time to enjoy a good breakfast with their
classmates. Please see times below to know when breakfast club is available.

Class Breakfast Club Time Entrance Time to go to Class
Reception 9.00am Main Entrance 9.15am
Yr1 8.50am Main Entrance 9.05am
Yr2 8.40am Main Entrance 8.55am
Yr3 9.00am Gate 2 walk around to the Double 9.15am

doors straight into the hall.

Yr4 8.50am Gate 2 walk around to the Double 9.05am
doors straight into the hall.

Yr5 8.40am Gate 2 walk around to the Double 8.55am
doors straight into the hall.

Yr6 8.30am Gate 2 walk around to the Double 8.45am
doors straight into the hall.
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Please check classdojo for the certificate and green jumper winners!

Thank you again to you all, | know this continues to be a worrying time, but if we continue to work
together | know that we will continue to grow in confidence and improve our attendance and punctuality

across school.

Please help us and your child by ensuring their attendance remains above 95%, allowing
them to achieve their potential.
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